Pien, Janet

From: Steve Kotajarvi [skotajarvi@Pacific-Cycle.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 6:59 AM

To: ALL ALDERS; Pien, Janet; Tolley, Sabrina
Cc: Ellen Johnson

Subject: SW bike path lights

Hello,

I’'m not able to make it to Wednesdays meeting but | wanted to express how much | would like to see the path with
lights. | commute on this portion of the path year round and at times it’s dangerous if you do not have lights. It would
also encourage people who are reluctant to ride or commute during the time of year when it’s dark during working
hours. It would be an excellent step in the right direction for cycling and set Madison apart.

Best regards,
Steve Kotajarvi



